
 
 

APRIL 5, 2016  

 

April is Cancer 

Awareness Month 

 

 
 
 
Please direct patients 
looking for a GP to 
www.fetchbc.ca/delta 

 

 
 

The Division Office Has Moved! 

 

 

 

Education and Networking Sessions 

April 27: PSP - MSK CME MODULE Learning Session 2  
  5:30 to 9:30 PM (Dinner included)  
  Coast Tsawwassen Inn, 1665 - 56 Street, Delta  
  GPs and one MOA per clinic will be compensated for attending 

Drs. Michael Scott and Kathleen Commerford to Retire 

Drs. Scott and Commerford are retiring at the end of April.  The Division thanks them for 
their dedicated service to the patients of South Delta and we wish them all the best. 

FETCH Online Patient Registration 

Residents of South Delta looking for a family doctor can now register on line at 
www.fetchbc.ca/delta.  MOAs and community providers may assist patients by signing in 
and completing the extended form.   

Adult Mental Health Substance Use Event  

The Division is hosting an education event at the Coast Tsawwassen Inn on Saturday, April 
9 from 10:00 AM to 3:00 PM.   The public will be invited to drop by to meet health service 
personnel and learn about the mental health substance use resources available to the 
community.  Presentations will be made by Dr. Marietta Van Den Berg, Dr. Jay 
Padmanabhan, and Judy Gray of CMHA. 

 Walk With Your Doc 

Doctors of BC invite doctors and their patients throughout the province to participate in a 
short walk for health and wellness.  South Delta’s walk is scheduled for Saturday, May 7 at 
Boundary Bay Regional Park.  We will meet at 9:30 AM at Centennial Beach Café and walk 
from 10:00 AM to approximately noon.  Pets are welcome too! 

Delta Division’s Guidelines for Communications and Information Sharing Between GPs 
and Community Partners are to be adapted for use by the provincial Child Youth Mental 
Health Collaborative.  They have also been shared with other divisions and GPSC. 

Child Youth Mental Health Public Education Event  

Our CYMHSU LAT (Local Action Team) is holding an information evening on May 9 from 6:00 
to 8:30 PM at South Delta Secondary School Theatre, 750 – 53rd Street, Tsawwassen. 

 

Our new office is located at Suite 204 - 4841 Delta Street, Ladner  V4K 2T9 

The phone number remains the same: 604-943-5591 

 

http://www.fetchbc.ca/delta

